Hooghly Mohsin College

NOTICE

Notice No. 247 A/2025 Date: 30/08/2025

The Present week (September-1% — September-6" , 2025) is being observed as “Anti-Ragging
Awareness Week”. All the 1% Semester students are instructed to be present in their respective
departments/classrooms positively during this week.
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